
 

 

 

 

SERVICE BULLETIN! 
 SERVICE BULLETIN #1156 
 April 4, 2022

 

 
 
Dear Morbark Dealer: 
 
Morbark strives to maintain continuous improvement of our product lines even after they have entered the 
field. As noted in previous monthly Dealer Communication’s, we have been working closely with our Ford 
gasoline engine supplier to improve the Ford 6.2 liter, 165-HP gasoline engine package to address field 
relayed concerns of reducing engine and exhaust overheating. A Post Production Modification (PPM) is 
being released containing instructions and part numbers for the updates needed for this engine package. 
Please find PPM-103 attached to this bulletin and Service Bulletin Communication email.  
 
New machines leaving the factory already have the updates completed. Please refer to the chart below 
and the PPM to determine which models and serial numbers are affected. Over the past year we have 
made changes to this engine package, so not all updates will be required on every machine built with a 
Ford 6.2 liter, 165-HP gasoline engine. The PPM explains how to identify what updates will be needed on 
each machine.  
 
 

Please refer to the quick reference chart below for the potentially affected machines: 

 
 
 
 
Service Bulletins can be accessed within the Morbark Dealer Intranet under the Service tab.  Should you 
have any questions, please contact Morbark’s Technical Service Department at (800) 255-8839. 

Model Serial Numbers Effected Part Numbers 

EB1821 
 
EB 1922 
 
EB2131 

 
 
 

Pre – 26469 
 

Pre- 52783 
 

All with Ford Engines 
 

 
 
 

(1) Rear Panel, P/N 40780-451 
(1) Top Panel, P/N 30501-451 

(3) Exhaust Clamp, P/N 29232-598 
(1) Fan, Puller, P/N 29119-103 

(1) Radiator Debris Screen, P/N 40861-451 
 
 


